
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Subcommittee received a letter from Mr Garry Jackson, Chairman, Canterbury Waste Action 

Group Inc, in which he sought reinstatement of the community participation fund, originally approved 
in 1999 to research issues related to the proposed “Trig Site” in the Selwyn District Council area and 
in addition a grant of $150,000 to the Canterbury Waste Action Group to reimburse some of the costs 
in relation to their current appeal before the Environment Court in respect to the Kate Valley Regional 
Landfill. 

 
 A copy of the interim reply to the Group from the Chairman, Councillor Denis O’Rourke, dated 

24 October 2003 had been previously circulated with the agenda. 
 
 The Subcommittee considered the correspondence from the Action Group and it was resolved to 

formally confirm the content of the letter of 24 October 2003 to the Canterbury Waste Action Group 
from the Chairman and to decline the requests from the Group. 

 
 
 


